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Wolf Road Phase I Study

KEY STAKEHOLDERS
•	 Village of Indian Head Park
•	 Cook County Department of Transportation and 

Highways 
•	 Village of Burr Ridge
•	 City of Countryside
•	 Village of Willow Springs
•	 Township of Lyons
•	 Flagg Creek Water Reclamation District
•	 Metropolitan Water Reclamation District
•	 Illinois Department of Transportation
•	 Illinois Tollway
•	 South Lyons Township Sanitary District
•	 La Grange Highlands Sanitary District
•	 Pleasantview Fire Protection District
•	 Pleasant Dale Park District
•	 School District 106
•	 School District 107
•	 Homeowners Associations
•	 Property Owners
•	 Roadway Users

The Village of Indian Head Park in conjunction with the Cook County Department of Transportation and 
Highways (DoTH), has initiated a Preliminary Engineering and Environmental (Phase I) Study for 2.3 miles 
of Wolf Road from 79th Street to Plainfield Road. Wolf Road is mostly a two lane roadway under Cook 
County DoTH jurisdiction that primarily falls within the Villages of Indian Head Park and Burr Ridge. The 
City of Countryside and Village of Willow Springs are also adjacent to the corridor.

The goals of the Wolf Road Corridor Study are to improve existing roadway deficiencies, bring the corridor 
up to current design standards, improve traffic safety and operations, accommodate future travel demands 
and review or improve pedestrian and bicycle accommodations.



The existing Wolf Road corridor does not meet the future needs of the communities it serves. If the Wolf 
Road Corridor is not improved, the pavement surface, structure conditions, safety and traffic operations will 
continue to deteriorate over time. There will also continue to be a lack of pedestrian and bicycle facilities 
to access local businesses, schools, parks and other destinations along and adjacent to the corridor.

A robust community and public engagement strategy is an important component of the Phase I Study. 
Throughout the process, project stakeholders will be provided with opportunities to share their input and 
feedback. This input and feedback will be evaluated in the context of the overall Phase I study and help 
guide the preliminary engineering process to address the unique challenges of the Wolf Road Corridor.

Contact Us!
Village Hall

201 Acacia Drive
Indian Head Park , IL 60525

708-246-3080
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IN COLLABORATION WITH:

info@wolfroadstudy.com


